
 

 
Memorandum 
 
 

April 10, 2019 Agenda Items 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Chuck Papanos, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  April 2, 2019 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
Field Report for March, 2019: 
 

 Many of the landscape beds have received an application of pre-emergent herbicide. 
 

 Staff has completed the process of cutting back grasses and perennials. 
 

 Bulbs have pushed through the soil but are not showing color, yet. 
 

 A small volunteer group of three has started working in the Sindt Woods, removing 
invasives.  This group will be working two to three hours every other week throughout 
the fall season.  
 

 Sled hill fences have been taken down and seed and blanket will be added shortly.  
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 Millennium Carillon and Visitor Center (hours of operation) start April 27th on Saturdays 
from 10:00 am - 4:00 pm and Sundays from 12:00 pm - 6:00 pm. 

 
Other points of interest: 
 

 The pumping at Centennial Beach has been completed and should stay empty until 
Friday, April 12th. 

 

 The bulb sale is scheduled for Friday, May 17th at 8:00 a.m. in the Administration parking 
lot. 
 


